
Dear Families,

It’s hard to believe, but the 100th day of school is 
fast approaching! On January 24th , we will be 
celebrating the 100th day of school.  To make this 
day extra fun while  celebrating being 100 days 
smarter, we will be participating in a special 100th

day activity list. To help get the kiddos excited 
about celebrating all they have accomplished in 
the past 100 days, we would like to encourage 
them to participate in one of the following fun 
choices:

1.  T-Shirt – create a t-shirt with 100 items
on it of your choice.

2.  Dress up as if you were 100 years old
(suspenders, high socks, glasses, etc.)

Along with these fun activities, we will also be 
creating a 100th day trail mix. Please see your 
child’s Class Story Dojo page to use the Sign Up 
Genius link to volunteer to send in needed items.

Thank you for your cooperation and support!

The First Grade Teachers


